
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Third Avenue Revitalization project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Seattle’s Department of Transportation, 

located at 600 Fourth Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104. The funding would be used to revitalize 

Seattle's busy Third Avenue corridor by updating and expanding Seattle's wayfinding system to 

make it easier for people to navigate transit options and improve accessibility for people with 

disability. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the project will improve 

accessibility and safety in Seattle's most heavily used transit corridor. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
PRAMILA JAYAPAL 

Member of Congress 

 

 

   


